
Building 
Temporarily 
Closed on 

February 13
This building will be closed on Thursday, February 13  

from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. as our staff will be participating in 
professional development activities to better serve the  

campus community. We will reopen at 3 p.m.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you  
for your understanding! We truly appreciate and care  

about assisting you when we reopen.


